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Headlines this Week 

Welcome Back! 

A huge welcome back to our wonderful children 
and families. We’d also like to extend an extra 
warm welcome to our new EYFS children and 
families! We hope you had a magical summer 
and have thoroughly enjoyed seeing you all this 
week and last. 

After School Clubs 

Club place confirmations will go home this week 
to start next week - Monday 23rd September. I 
have made the decision to limit the number of 
spaces per club this year and have tried to 
ensure every child has a club. All clubs have a 
waiting list. If a child drops out or doesn’t want 
to attend anymore, then the waiting list will 
feed the extra places. I am hugely aware of 
workload for staff - who all offer their time after 
school for free - and have families of their own 
at home, therefore have tried to make Clubs 
fair for all. A HUGE thank you to Mrs Hopkins 
for sorting all clubs and forms - you are a STAR! 

OUTDOOR DAY 1! 
On Tuesday 24th September, we will have our 
first official Outdoor Day of the year. Last year, 
these days were hugely successful and 
something we are very proud of! Old, warm 
clothes are essential, along with wellies or 
boots. Despite any wet weather, we will be 
learning outdoors ALL day. We always advise on 
extra snacks, a warm coat and extra pair of dry 
socks. And a carrier bag for anything wet or 
muddy! 

Diary Dates 

Thursday 19th September - Mighty Morning Munch 
- Full English breakfast for lunch! 
Monday 23rd September - Peswara swimming 
Monday 23rd September - Clubs start 
Tuesday 24th September - OUTDOOR DAY 
Wednesday 25th September - Y5/6 Cape Open Day 
Thursday 3rd October - Nasal Flu Vaccinations  

This week in Kynsa 

We have had a fantastic week in Kynsa 
class. We have been busy exploring our 
new learning environment and getting 
to know our classroom routines and 
expectations. We have had so much fun 
using all of our new outdoor equipment.

Update on Mr Wilson –  
Mr. Wilson is currently unwell and will not be 
back to school this term. Mr. Summerfield will 
be Acting Head in his absence.  

Down on the Farm 
A massive thank you to the Davis family for their 
endless love and care for all of our animals over 
the summer holidays. We are very grateful and 
couldn’t do it without you! 

Miss Cooper continues to dote on our ducks - we 
often refer to her as, ‘Mother Duck’! You’ll catch 
her in the mornings, feeding all sorts of exotic 
fruits and vegetables to the ducks - they are very 
spoilt and we adore them!

Get to know… 
Miss Smith! 

Proudest moment: watching 
my son be a dad! 
Favourite food: chicken curry 
Snow or sun? Both! 
Recently watched: MAFS! 
Best place you’ve visited: 
Longleat 
Never done: flying a plane 
I smile when…I’m with my 
family 
My hero is…my dad! 

Quote of the week 
“Learning at Pendeen is always really fun and 

exciting!” Casey, Y6


